
 

 

Bhavans Public School, Doha- Qatar 

BHPS/Cir No: 67/2024-25                                                                  Date: 24/02/2025 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Bhavans!!! 

In continuation to Circular No. 60, issued on 06.02.2025, this is to 
inform you that the MOE&HE has not considered our request for 
transition to a hybrid system and has insisted on continuing with the 
current two-shift system. 

The two-shift system is a temporary arrangement until we move to the 
new School building after the summer vacation in September 2025. 
Accordingly, all students currently in the evening shift will be 
transferred to the morning shift, subject to the approval from MOE& 
HE. 

With Warm Regards 

      Sd/- 

Principal 

 


